ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION

DICK TRAMMEL CHAIRMAN ROGERS

THOMAS B. SCHUECK VICE CHAIRMAN LITTLE ROCK

ROBERT S. MOORE, JR. ARKANSAS CITY



P.O. Box 2261 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261

Phone (501) 569-2000 • Voice/TTY 711 • Fax (501) 569-2400

www.ArDOT.gov • www.IDriveArkansas.com

DALTON A. FARMER, JR. JONESBORO

PHILIP TALDO SPRINGDALE

SCOTT E. BENNETT, P.E. DIRECTOR

November 7, 2017

The Honorable Harold Perrin Mayor of Jonesboro Post Office Box 1845 Jonesboro, AR 72403

Dear Mayor Perrin:

Reference is made to your application for Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) funding for the Downtown to A-State Connection project. We are pleased to inform you that this project has been selected to receive \$399,000 in Federal funding for construction.

A program kick-off meeting will be held at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 29, 2017, at the Arkansas Department of Transportation's Central Office, located at 10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, Arkansas, 72209 (Exit 130 off of Interstate 30). The meeting will be held in the auditorium of the 10-story building. It is required that the person in charge of the project attend this meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact the Program Management Division at (501) 569-2481.

Sincerely,

Scott E. Bennett, P.E.

Lot & bennett

Director

c: Highway Commission
Deputy Director and Chief Operating Officer
Deputy Director and Chief Engineer
Assistant Chief Engineers
Program Management
Construction
Environmental
Transportation Planning and Policy
Ms. Tiffny Calloway, City of Jonesboro